
    

 

 

 

 

19.04.20 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I write this letter on the eve of what should have been the first day back at school for the 

final term of the school year. 

 

I hope you all managed to rest over the Easter break (even though it was so very different 

this year).  

 

At the moment schools continue to stay closed and I know many of you will be keen to 

keep the children in a routine at home. From this week each year group will upload a 

weekly timetable for learning at home. This can be found on the school website under the 

Children Tab. Teachers will continue to tweet daily challenges and links for the children. 

Thank you so much for the tweets you have shared with us, we love to see all the 

wonderful, creative learning taking place at home. 

 

I want you to know that we provide this work only as an option for you if you want to 

keep some routine in the day. There is no need for anyone to feel any pressure to 

complete the work. The most important thing at the moment is that everyone stays safe 

and supported at this time. Children learn in many, many ways. 

 

We are all missing the children and are really looking forward to opening the school gates 

again once we know it will be safe to do so. 

 

Take care and stay safe. 

 

 

Mrs J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


